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Subject: [Fwd: Re: 2006 UBCM Resolutions]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Fri, 02 Feb 2007 16:35:52 -0800
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE: 2006 UBCM Resolutions
From: Agnes Hilsen <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>
Date: Fri, 02 Feb 2007 16:33:35 -0800
To: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>, "Richard Walton, Mayor" <mayorwalton@dnv.org>, Alan Nixon 
<Alan_Nixon@dnv.org>, Doug MacKay-Dunn <Doug_MacKay-Dunn@dnv.org>, Janice Harris 
<Janice_Harris@dnv.org>, Lisa Muri <lisa_muri@dnv.org>, Mike Little <Mike_Little@dnv.org>, Robin 
Hicks <Robin_Hicks@dnv.org>
CC: James Ridge <James_Ridge@dnv.org>, DNVCouncil <DNVCOUNCIL@dnv.org>, FONVCA 
<fonvca@fonvca.org>, Shana Burrows <Shana_Burrows@dnv.org>

Dear Brian:
 
I've discussed FONVCA's request for a summary of those resolutions that are primarily relevant to the District of
North Vancouver with Mayor Walton and Mr. Ridge. 
 
There are over 200 resolutions that are submitted to UBCM each year for consideration at the Annual
Convention.   The resolutions and the minutes of the Convention are available online at the UBCM website at
www.civicnet.bc.ca.  Some years ago, it was the practice for relevant staff from each Division to review the
UBCM Resolutions Book prior to each Convention and provide comments to Council on those resolutions that
were seen as having particular relevance to the District.  That practice was dropped as it involved considerable
staff resources and was not seen as having great value.  Many of the resolutions are of a general nature that
would be relevant to all local governments across the Province.
 
We will be providing a direct link from our website to the UBCM website and if you have any further questions,
don't hesitate to contact me.
 
Regards,
 

Agnes Hilsen 
Municipal Clerk, 
District of North Vancouver, 355 West Queens Road, 
North Vancouver, B.C., V7N 4N5 
604-990-2207, FAX: 604-984-9637, ahilsen@dnv.org

From: Brian Platts [mailto:bplatts@shaw.ca] 
Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2007 9:47 PM
To: Richard Walton, Mayor; Alan Nixon; Doug MacKay-Dunn; Janice Harris; Lisa Muri; Mike Little; Robin Hicks
Cc: James Ridge; DNVCouncil; FONVCA
Subject: 2006 UBCM Resolutions

Mayor & Council:
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At a recent meeting of the Federation of NV Community Associations, a discussion ensued over the 2006
UBCM resolutions and their importance to our municipality. As a result of this discussion it was
unanimously resolved that FONVCA request from Council a summary of those resolutions that were
primarily relevant to the District of North Vancouver, and that this summary be made easily available to the
public on-line.

Sincerely,
Brian Platts
Federation of NV Community Associations
Ph. 604-988-5594
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